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What we’ve been up to in the past fortnight! 
 

 Over the last week, the children have enjoyed participating in group activity play. The children were 

enjoying reading at GOSH. They were doing “STORY TELLING” with their friends. They were taking turns 

to read the book and listened to the stories so well together. (Photo. 1) 

 

While participating in group game activities, the children at gosh were playing board and card games. 

 The children grouped themselves to play monopoly. The children were having fun playing the game and 

played together very well. (Photo.2) 

 

At GOSH, we were making “pancakes” this week. The children were taking turns mixing the ingredients. 

The children were taking turns nicely and this activity is getting popular for the children with both the boys 

helping mix along with the girls. (Photo.3) 

  

The children played “CHESS”. The children were participating in the game with an educator assisting. They 

were enjoying playing this game and played well with their friends and educators. (Photo.4) 

 

The children were dressing up and building a cubby house, creating an imaginative play scenario. The girls 

were dressing up and pretended to play as a family along with their friends. It was lovely to see they have a 

beautiful imagination and had fun together. (Photo. 5) 

 

For the children at gosh we have a new game setting of “POWERBALL”.  We were using the tissue rolls as 

we are recycling materials and we had a discussion about recycled materials with the children before we 

made the POWERBALL activity.  The activity involved bouncing a ball into the rolls to randomly choose, 

like a raffle, the second snack or group game activity. (Photo. 6) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
  

For upcoming cultural events and celebrations, we will be doing art and craft activities to celebrate 

“Halloween” So activities will be based on this event till 30th of Oct. We will also be simulating a “Lock 

down drill” at GOSH on 30th of Oct 2017 from 4.00 pm onwards. 

 

Important Notices:  
 

- We will be simulating a “LOCK DOWN DRILL” on Monday 30th of Oct at GOSH from 4.00 
pm onwards. 

 
- For child safety, After 5.30 the school gate will be locked. If you have trouble getting into the 

school please give us a call on 0402 274 921 or knock on the windows. We are sorry 

for any inconvenience. 
 

 
What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
 

Please remember parents if your children are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call or text us on 0402 274 921 or notify the customer experience team on 1300 105 343. 

 

         Educators:    Nana and OSHC teams 

 

Before School Care and After School Care 

Mobile:  0402 274 921   Email:  galilee@oshccampaustralia.com.au 
 

 

 

Service Fees and Times 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 07:00 - 08:30  $22.51 $8.71 to $11.26 Add $5 

After Care 15:30 - 18:00 $29.49 $10.51 to $14.75 Add $5 

 

 


